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Parent-Catechist Meeting

Date:

Time: 

Place:

Don’t Forget!

Please plan to join us for a Parent-Catechist Meeting for parents of 
children participating in this year’s preschool program. This is an 
important opportunity to meet your child’s catechist and to learn more 
about your child’s faith development, your important role as your child’s 
first guide in the faith, and this year’s preschool program. Please join us!

If you have questions, please contact: 


